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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
 

Christmas Fayre 

 
We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible to our 
Christmas Fayre tomorrow morning (Saturday 3rd) from 10am – 12pm. 
 
 
Christmas card design 

 
This year’s Christmas card, which will be sent to all of our partners, has 
been beautifully designed by Fiona Mackay in S6 with the help of the 
Art Department. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE & COFFE MORNING 

Saturday 3rd December 

S4,5&6 PARENT / CARER 

EVENING (FORRES & KINLOCH) 
Monday 5th December 

S1 – S3 PANTO 
Tues 6th & Wed 7th December 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
Friday 9th December 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
Thursday 15th December 

CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE 
Monday 19th December 

TERM ENDS 
Thursday 22nd December 

   

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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School extension works / car parking implications 

 
We have been informed that the contractors for our school extension will be on site from Monday 
19th December. 
 
For up to one year, this will mean that the majority of our school car park will not be available to 
staff, or parents through the school day. 
 
Additionally, no parking will be permitted on the ramp between our car park and Perth 
Road for any car and our school gates will be closed for the duration of the school day. 
 
Any parent / carer who has an arrangement to collect a young person from our car park at the 
end of the school day should contact the relevant guidance teacher to discuss an alternative pick 
up point. 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 
Next Friday is Christmas Jumper Day in the school.  Young people and staff are invited to wear a 
festive jumper. 
 
More information will follow at the start of next week. 
 
 
 

Senior Phase (S4 -S6) Parent and Carer Contact Evening 

 
This Monday evening (5th December) we welcome parents and carers of our S4 to S6 Forres and 
Kinloch pupils.  
 
I would also like to highlight that SDS (Skills Development Scotland) will be present on these 
evenings to support with career information, advice and guidance. Social Security Scotland will 
also be in attendance to provide information and offer advice. Social Security Scotland are 
responsible for managing the benefits system in Scotland and work to ensure those who need 
them get them correctly and fairly. Finally, Bright Red books will also be in attendance with a 
special offer on all books, selling all books and study guides for £10 each. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there, Mr Beattie 

 


